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Please vote NO on Bill 3063.  How can we say no one may tell a woman what
to do with her body regarding abortion, while at the same time forcing
vaccinations on children?  

The decision of what to put into a child's body is deeply personal and rests
with the family of that child.  This Bill is invasive to say the least.  

There are well documented risks involved with receiving  vaccines. Where
there is risk there MUST also be choice. 

 It is wrong to hold a child's education hostage. Please vote no on Bill 3063.

Sincerely,

Mark Bailey
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